
 
PPS AFTERSCHOOL FIELD TRIP  

TO THE DISCOVERY CENTER  
 
 

 
The Payette Primary Afterschool Program will be going to the Discovery Center, 131 
Myrtle St., (208) 287-4224 and Camels Back Park, 1200 Heron St., in Boise, on Friday, 
April 20th.  There is no school that day due to teacher in service.  The buses will begin 
loading at the Primary School at 8:45 a.m. and will depart promptly at 9:00 a.m.  The 
Discovery Center visit will be from 10:30-12:30 p.m.  Then we will head to Camels Back 
Park to each lunch, hike and play on the playground.  We will leave the park at 2:45 p.m. 
and plan to return to the Primary School by 4:00 p.m.   
 
Since there is no school that day, parents must provide transportation to and from 
the school.  Please be at the school by 4:00 p.m. to pick up your child.  There is no cost 
to students for this trip; however, students must bring their own sack lunch including 
a drink.  Students should wear appropriate shoes for walking, no flip flops or sandals, and 
should bring a jacket.  Please sign the permission slip below and return by Monday, April 
16th.  Your child will not be allowed to attend without a signed permission slip. The 
Discovery Center requires 1 adult per 5 students, so we would love to invite you to come 
along to chaperone.  If you are interested in joining us on this fun, and educational 
adventure, just sign up below and include your  
phone number or e-mail address. 
 
 
My child, ___________________________, has my permission to attend the PPS 
afterschool field trip to the Discovery Center, and the park on Friday, April 20th.  I 
understand that my child needs to bring a lunch, and I will provide transportation to and 
from the Primary School. 
 

Parent’s Signature_____________________________ 
 
 
___ Yes, I would like to chaperone and my phone number and, or e-mail address is:  
 

_________________________________________________________. 
 


